
From: Laurie Craig
To: Airport Board
Cc: Borough Assembly
Subject: Dike trail improvement completed!
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 12:03:00 PM

Dear members of the airport board,

Please accept the appreciation of many EVAR/dike trail users for the airport staff improving a 
safety hazard at the Eagle Scout bench along the trail. The fill had disappeared after 20 years of 
happy feet. Left behind were many large rocks that protruded several inches above ground level. 

I contacted Airport Manager Patty Wahto to request replacement gravel be deposited in front of 
the bench. Yesterday the project was completed and today I saw it for the first time. The airport 
crew did a remarkable job of filling, compacting, and smoothing the surrounding zone so it is safe 
for elders and toddlers to once again sit and enjoy the wetlands view.

On behalf of many trail users, thank you to the staff and Manager Wahto helping the public access 
great recreation areas on airport property.
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